
MARCH Week of  3/14-3/18

This week we will be working on...
Reading/Phonics: We are working on word families. We worked on –at,–op and –in.  We will 
work on –it this week  We starting to work on vowels. We did go over these when we went over 
the letters at the beginning of the year, but will reintroduce them.
Math: We have started Unit 8 .  In this unit we talk about subtraction -the students are 
doing well .  They love when I tell a story about the math problem and use their names. 
Writing: We are really working hard on writing sentences. We will be doing a lot of writing 
moving forward. 
SS/Science: We will be getting our classroom ready for spring and we will be talking about St 
Patrick’s day and those tricky leprechauns.

Parent Info: We have finished the Rainforest Unit in class. We learned so many things about 
the different layers and some of the animals we may find there.  We worked so hard on this 
that I will be keeping it up in the room for the  week and will send home all the work that 
they did next Monday or Tuesday.  We will start the next unit soon.  
Mother nature has been teasing us with a few nice PLAYGROUND days. It is so nice to get 
out and be able to run around. Hopefully the upcoming weeks will give us some more days to go 
out and enjoy. 
We finished up our Dr. Seuss study. Their work will be coming home at the beginning of next 
week as well.
Please be sure to go over sight words.  Not only words that we get this week but every once 
and a while take out their past lists and ask them to tell you the words or ask them to spell 
the word to you.   Knowing these words will help with their reading and writing.
Report cards are being sent home this week. Please read them and  send in the envelope 
signed. This just lets me know that you have seen it (some students did not send in the 
envelope from the last one so I will give you a different one). I will need them for the last 
report card that you will receive on the last day.

Please be sure to talk to your student about covering their sneezes and coughs. We are still 
trying to encourage them to not be in each others faces and to keep hands and fingers away 
from their noses and mouths (these were covered and harder to get to with the mask). We 
are working on this regardless of mask or no mask, but as we start this no mask time we need 
to be diligent on being cautious. Please talk to them and work on this at home as well. If your 
student is coughing/sneezing a lot we have been told we should give them a mask to 

wear. Please be sure to keep you student home if they are sick. THANK YOU!



This weeks Homework is as follows:

Monday: Go over Sight Words
Syllable and Rhyme Activity

Tuesday: Go over Sight Words
CVC Word Activity

Wednesday: Go over Sight Words
Wear Green Tomorrow for St Patrick’s Day

Thursday: Go over Sight Words

Please continue to use the flash cards, games, and writing practice activities that I send home. The 
continued practice with each of these will help your student with their reading and writing.

Week of  3/14-3/19

KINDERGARTEN TEAM 

HOMEWORK

DON’T FORGET TO READ AND PUT IT ON 
YOUR LOG. SEND LOG IN EACH DAY AS 

WE CAN UPDATE OUR COUNT IN CLASS. 
If you are reading a chapter book you can log 
the chapters (ie book title: chapter 1- pg1-19). 


